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Hello church family, 
 
     Do you know that God never calls us to be 
successful. He calls us to be obedient. But 
contained within that, God calls us to be the 
best we can be - as Christians. 
     Jesus won’t say, “Well done My good and 
successful servant.” 
     He won’t say, “Well done My good and 
popular servant.” 
     The Bible says that Jesus we’ll say, “Well 
done My good and faithful servant.” 
     Sometimes that faith gets challenged. 
Joseph was sold as a slave in Egypt where 
he lingered in a dungeon for years. 
     Moses built a boat because God said it 
was going to rain. It had never rained before 
on planet earth. (Hebrews 11:7) 
             
               Three Hebrew boys went willingly into   
a fiery furnace. 
            Moses threatened the most powerful 
man in the world just because God told him 
to.              
           Esther believed she was going to die 
when she confronted the king. 

 
                  Ruth turned her back on her 
people and her gods to follow God. 
                  Pastor Ray Comfort; “God doesn’t 
promise a smooth flight. He promises a 
smooth landing.” 
                 

     This year, let’s step out of our comfort 
zone. Invite people to church. Talk to people 
about Jesus. Step out in faith wherever God 
asks us to. 
     And as Steven Curtis Chapman said, “Get 
ready for the ride of your life. This is the 
great adventure.” 
                                            

                                         Romans 1:16 
                                              Pastor Brian 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               
 

Women’s Bible Study 
Tuesdays at 6:30pm 

 
On FEBRUARY 7th we will be beginning a study 
of 1 & 2 Thessalonians – Standing Firm in These 

Last Days a 12 week study by Kay Arthur.  If 
you’d like to join us let Michelle know so she can 

order you a book. 
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              Saturday, February 10
th
 

5:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
Pizza, Salad & Drinks provided! 

Bring a dessert and your favorite game and enjoy a fun 

night of fellowship and food! 

Sign up in the Fellowship Hall 

 
 

 

 
Mohican Men’s Meeting 

February 19th at 7:00pm 
Brandon Baptist church 

Sign up in the fellowship hall! 
 

 
Formally known as Vacation Bible School 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
Our week-long event will be held  

July 7th – 11th  
6:30 – 8:30pm 

 
So excited for this awesome event.   More info to come, 

in the meantime be on the search for these items. 
Christmas trees 

Tents 
Canoes ( need 2) 

Large pieces of cardboard at least 4 ft. wide. 
Let Brenda know if you have any of these items. 

  Thanks. 

 

 
 
First QUARTER MISSION 2024 
 

Christian Jewish Foundation 
and the 

HeartCry Missionary Society 
 

Goal $1000 
 

First Quarter Mission giving will be divided 
between CJF Ministries and HeartCry 

Missionary Society.  
CJS Ministries (www.cjfm.org) exists to 

make the Good News of Jesus, the messiah 
known to the Jewish people first and then to 

the nations.  
   HeartCry Missionary Society “The goal of 
our ministry is to glorify God, and bring the 

greatest possible good to the humankind 
through the preaching of the gospel and the 

establishment of biblical churches 
throughout the world by means of equipping 

and mobilizing, indigenous churches and 
missionaries. 

 

 
January – February Mini Missions 

 
Shepherd Church of Johnstown 

Johnstown Northridge 
Community Food Pantry 

 
Goal $100, Canned Goods and 

Supplies 
 

See the bulletin board in the fellowship 
hall for items they are in need of.    


